LS| DIVISION

The Honorable Senator Brungardt

300 SW 10" Street

Topeka, KS 66612-1504

Re: Senate Bill No. 345

Dear Senator Brungardt:

My name is Mark Johnson; | am the General Manager of LSI Appraisal. LSl is a large appraisal

management company. LS| has reviewed Senate Bill No. 345 and supports the bill as it is written.

Sincerely,

Mark R. Johnson

5 Peters Canyon Road - Suite 200 -« Irvine, CA 92606 - Ph: 949.622.4640

>

MARKR. JOHNSON
SVP/LPS VALUATIONS EXECUTIVE

Sn Fed & State
Attachment 7

2-1-\2



